

## The Hamby Family Serving as Assistant Director and

Far North Church Plant Field Director

March - April 2024

Dear Fellow Laborers and Faithful Partners,

It is such a blessing to be serving the Lord with you in these last days! Amanda and I thank you for your faithful love and sacrifice so we can continue to labor for the cause of Christ in a lost and dying world. People need the Lord and we want to remain in that fight until He comes again. Help us pray for more laborers for the Far North. The need is so great!

Family News: Our family is doing well! We praise the Lord for His goodness to us. Noah and Rebekah have just a few weeks left till her due date, and then we will be welcoming our first grandbaby into this world. Joshua and Allie have until September till their precious little one is born. And Luke and Reagan are getting nearer and nearer to their wedding date in August. We are just thrilled by all God is doing in each of their lives.

Ministry News: I would like to share some photos and news of our ministry these past couple of months. The Lord has blessed tremendously the MWBM Reach the World Youth Conference. Below are a few photos of that ministry with the most recent one held at Victory Baptist Church in Shelbyville TN. There were about 150 young people and leaders that were challenged that day for World Missions. It was such a great day! Each missionary involved truly shared their hearts burden.

We ask you to please help us pray as we are preparing for the Annual Reach the World Youth Conference to be held Saturday, April 27th right here on the campus of MWBM. It will be an exciting time. There are already 200 people registered to be here. We have already seen one soul saved at these conferences, and several young people as well as youth

leaders that have surrendered to missions. Two of those are now missionaries with Macedonia and will be sharing and preaching at this years conference. GLORY TO GOD!

We also have been laboring to help our two young missionary interns prepare to go to the field that they will be serving. Sister Hope Stapleton has just finished her deputation and will be leaving in June to head over to Burkina Faso and intern with the Shumaker family.

Brother Lucas Grisham is just beginning his deputation and plans to be interning with the Chris Rogers family in New Mexico and Mexico this summer. Please be in prayer for these young people this summer

especially!

We love you all and we are so thankful for you!

In His service with you, Jason and Amanda Hamby Isaiah 40:31





## Home Church:

Old Suwanee Baptist Church P.O. Box 2116 Buford, GA 30515-9116 770-945-5451

Mailing Address and Contact Info:

P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 Cell # 470-475-9720 jasonhamby@mwbm.org



Sent Through: P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706-654-2818